LINCOLN TRAIL ELEMENTARY

SBDM COUNCIL

November 4, 2005

Called Meeting

Jennifer Lewis; Chairperson called the called meeting of the School-Based Decision-Making Council of Lincoln Trail Elementary to order at 7:15 a.m. in room 130.  Members present were Jennifer Lewis; Chairperson, Linda Reed, co-chairperson Becky Hillard and Kim Howell. There were no guests.

The SBDM Council accepted the agenda by consensus.

Mrs. Lewis advised the SBDM Council that we are now have a half-time ESS Day-time Waiver position open.  This position became available when the recently hired Michelle Hart could not accept the position due to scheduling conflicts.

The interview committee consisted of Jennifer Lewis, Principal; Linda Reed, and CIA; Alana Edwards-Bagley, ESS Coordinator.  The interview committee recommends the hiring of Sherry Sallee for this.  Mrs. Sallee is a Lincoln Trail parent with a BA degree in accounting.  Mrs. Sallee will work fifteen hours a week.

 The November 4, 2005, SBDM Council called meeting was adjourned by consensus at 7:30 a.m.
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